
 

 

[Type a quote from the document or 
the summary of an interesting point. 
You can position the text box 
anywhere in the document. Use the 
Drawing Tools tab to change the 
formatting of the pull quote text 
box.] 

 

         FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
                     December 20, 2019 
Contact: Alicia Roberts, Marketing Coordinator 
(616) 233-6085 or aroberts@grr.org 
 

Ford Airport Surpasses All-Time Passenger 
Record in November 

 
 

Grand Rapids, Mich. – The Gerald R. Ford International Airport (GFIA) finished the month of 
November having served an all-time record number of passengers.  November 2018 saw an 18-
percent growth year-over-year, putting the Ford Airport just shy of 3 million passengers served for 
2018. 
 
November marks the eleventh record-breaking month in a row, and the airport has seen growth in 
64 of the last 71 months.  November 2018 was the busiest November ever, and at this point in the 
year GFIA has surpassed its annual total reached in every other year including 2017’s record setting 
2.8 million passengers. 
 
November 2018 had 272,438 passengers come through the Ford Airport, up from 230,946 in 2017.  
GFIA is up 16-percent in annual passenger totals. 
 
“We have already surpassed last year’s record numbers with one of our busiest months still to go,” 
said GFIA Interim President & CEO Brian Picardat.  “We are thankful for the support we receive 
from the West Michigan community.  We continue to work to add more air service by working with 
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our airline partners to add destinations that West Michigan travelers want to visit.   As we continue 
to grow, we look forward to more big things in 2019.” 
 
American Airlines began new nonstop service to Miami International Airport (MIA) and Phoenix-
Sky Harbor International Airport (PHX) earlier this week.  Allegiant announced nonstop service to 
Sarasota-Bradenton (SRQ) in November which will begin in April 2019. 
 
GFIA monthly passenger statistics are available on our website: 
http://www.flyford.org/history.php.  
 
For interviews, please contact Alicia Roberts at the direct line above, or call the Airport 
Communications Center at 616-233-6055. 

### 
About GFIA 

 
The Gerald R. Ford International Airport (GFIA) is the second busiest airport in Michigan. The 
Airport served over 2.8 million passengers in 2017 and over 7,000 travelers pass through GFIA 
each day.  The Gerald R. Ford International Airport offers nonstop service to 27 major market 
destinations with more than 120 daily nonstop flights.  The Gerald R. Ford International Airport is 
managed and operated by the Gerald R. Ford International Airport Authority.  GFIA generates over 
$3.1 billion in annual economic output throughout West Michigan, and employs over 2,000 people.  
For more information on GFIA visit: www.flyford.org or follow the airport on Facebook, Instagram, 
and Twitter: @FlyGRFord 
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